
P.O. Box 220373  

Saint Louis, MO 63122 

 

www.fccstl.org 

FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN FROM CHINA - ST LOUIS 

FCC-STL 

 
New Board Members 

 
On Friday, April 6, 2018, new officers were elected and installed. Please welcome  
FCC-STL’s newest officers:  
 

• Laura Axtetter, President 
• Heather Wall, Vice-President 
• Valerie Chin, Treasurer 
• Leslie Memula, Secretary  
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

from left to right: Leslie, Valerie, Heather, and Laura 

The previous officers, Mary Robinson, Ame Krippner, and Laura Mackinson will remain on 
the board as Members at Large. It will continue to be ‘business as usual’ as duties are 
transferred to the new officers and as always the best way to contact the FCC-STL Board 
is by email at: 

StLouisFCC@gmail.com 
 

Additional information can always be found on our website at www.fccstl.org and on our 
Facebook Page at www.facebook.com/fccstl/. 
 
Paid members have access to our private Facebook Group, which is a great place for 
members to connect with other members by initiating discussions, posting pictures, and 
asking questions.  
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